
Agency Response to the Economic Impact Analysis of 22 VAC 30-80 –Auxiliary Grants 
Program 
 
The Department for Aging and Rehabilitative Services agrees that the information 
provided by the Department of Planning and Budget in the July 20, 2016 economic 
impact analysis of the proposed amendments to 22 VAC 30-80  Auxiliary Grant 
Program was correct at the time of completion. 


